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FIRST NATIONAL CONGRESS OF PHYSICAL EDUCATORS

The A. T. Ancheta Enterprises will conduct the First National Congress
of Physical Educators on October 14-16, 2010 at the Philippine Normal
University (PNU) Audio Visual Theater, Taft Avenue, Manila.

The participants to this activity are supervisors and heads of Physical
Education (P.E.), school heads/principals and administrators, professors,
instructors and teachers in P.E.

A registration fee of Three Thousand Pesos (PhP3,000.00) will be charged
each participant to cover provision for lunch, snacks, kit, t-shirt, handouts,
certificate, honoraria of resource speakers and staff, and other incidental
expenses.

For more information, contact Prof. Lito T. Ancheta, Congress Director,
at mobile phone nos.: 0929-1667-042 or 0915-4033-363 and at e-mail address:
adelito@yahoo.com.
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